OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 292018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2233 without my signature.

This bill would require a significant expansion of the Assisted Living Waiver program in
Medi-Cal.

This program was expanded in this year’s budget. Any further changes should be
considered in next year’s budget.

Sincerely,

M4 B
mund G{ Brown Jr.
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